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To:  Mount Hotham Community. 
 
 
A new event proposal in response to the 'Destination Action Plan" (DAP). 
 
The Hotham Ski Association (HSA) wishes to acknowledge a proposal for a "parkrun" event 
(www.parkrun.com.au ) to be staged weekly at Mount Hotham. 
 
Parkrun is a weekly timed 5km event conducted worldwide with approximately 350 separate 
locations around Australia every Saturday morning, involving tens of thousands of participants. 
This free event is easy to take part in and open to everyone wishing to walk, jog, sprint or being 
involved as a volunteer, and helps to foster a strong community spirit and involvement. 
 
The HSA recognises the benefits to our community in providing a parkrun in such a unique 
environment and therefore express our endorsement of the event and in addition recognise 
the enthusiasm and support of the Mount Hotham Resort Management Board. 
 
For additional information of parkrun please visit the HSA website (www.hsa.asn.au ) and we 
look forward in anticipation to the next steps leading up to the event. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
Rory McDermott 
Events Coordinator 
On behalf of the HSA Committee. 
 
 


